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New Computer Lab
and Wellness Center.

2025 Camp Season
Photo Bomb

    This summer, Beacon Lodge came alive with the joy and energy of both
returning campers and new faces. Children and adults living with disabilities
experienced days filled with adventure, creativity, and meaningful friendships.
From spirited sports games and hands-on arts & crafts to peaceful nature
walks, thrilling zipline rides, and rock wall challenges, every camper found
opportunities to explore, grow, and shine. Evenings were just as memorable,
with campfire gatherings under the stars and lively nights at the canteen.
    This season also brought exciting adventures beyond camp. Campers
browsed treasures at the Bellville Flea Market and stepped back in time at the
East Broad Top Railroad Museum, where they not only explored but also
enjoyed the unforgettable experience of riding an authentic steam
locomotive.
    But Beacon Lodge is more than a camp—it’s a community. Here, differences
are embraced, friendships blossom, and every individual is celebrated for who
they are. The laughter, triumphs, and memories created this summer will stay
with us long after the season has ended. As we look ahead, our hearts are
already eager for another summer of joy, discovery, and togetherness in 2026.

   Veterans, families, and two service dogs enjoyed the relaxation and camaraderie
of fellow veterans. PNH Co-chairs, PDG Tom Jones and PDG Jan Adams, enjoyed the
5-day Retreat with the men and women Veterans. As always, we are grateful for
donations to the Beacon Lodge Camp and Project New Hope. 

   The summer has come and gone in the Blink of an eye. With all the fun
from the summer, now comes the clean-up, general maintenance, and
finishing of projects around the camp. Thankfully, we have an amazing
staff and volunteers who come in to help. Beacon Lodge will be hosting
our fall work weekend September 12th - 14th. If you are interested in
coming and volunteering, give us a call or send us.  begin planning for
summer 2026. Setting up the calendar to have our session dates, making
changes, and implementing new ideas to make the camp experience
better.


